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Bits & Bobs! 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you for all those who attended last 

week’s Harvest Festival. I am sure you will 

all agree our children sang beautifully. 

The generosity of our families was 

amazing, all the food collected with be 

taken to Cheadle Food Bank next week 

by our new School Council members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

 

Reception – 100% 

Year 1 – 96% 

Year 2- 97% 

Year 3 – 98% 

Year 4 – 100% 

Year 5 – 98% 

Year 6 – 98% 

We have a duty to monitor every 

child’s attendance. If your child’s 

attendance falls below 90% you can 

expect to receive a letter. 

Celebration Assembly 

Many thanks to everyone who made it to 

our Celebration Assembly last week.  

Celebration Assembly will now take place 

on a fortnightly basis. The date of the next 

Celebration Assembly is 

Thursday 25th October 

 



 

 

Dates 

Please note these dates are the most up to 

date version, please ensure you check 

them carefully in case of any changes. 

26th October – Inset day – School Closed 

29th October – 2nd November – Half term 

9th November – Remembrance at the 

Cenotaph, 10.45am 

23rd November – Y5/6 Basketball competition 

16th November – Children in Need – Spots Day 

26th/ 27th November – KS2 Sportshall Athletics @ 

Fenton Manor 12.30 -3.30pm 

5th December – Y6 Maths Transition Afternoon 

@ TCA, 1-3pm 

18th December – Christmas Nativity 2pm & 6pm 

20th December – Pantomime @ Regent Theatre 

21st December – School closes for Christmas 

 

Morning! 

May we remind you that lesson time begins 
at 9.15am. Your child needs arrive in school 

prior to this time. Any children arriving after 
this, will need to enter school via the school 

office and complete the late register.  

Please note we have a duty to monitor the 
number of late arrivals during the term. 

Uniform 

Reminder – looking smart is very important 

please keep our standards high. If you have 

any problems regarding uniform please speak 

to a member of staff. 

Summer uniform can only be worn until half 

term. 

Hair longer than shoulder length must be 

tied back. 

Academy Photographers 

Please note could all photograph orders 

be back in school no later than  

Monday 5th November 2018 this will 

ensure they will meet the deadline! 

Many thanks. 

 

Healthy Lunchboxes 

Please try to keep nice & healthy with a 

healthy lunchbox.  

Remember only 1 treat!  

 

Unwelcome Visitors! 

Just a reminder to check your child’s hair 

carefully and on a regular basis for any 

headlice and treat if necessary. 

Remember hair below shoulder length should 

be tied back also! 

Many thanks.  

 

 


